
 

P4P 

             Pay for Performance was a program 
developed through the state’s Public Utilities 
Commission.  The program is based on certain 
criteria such as minimum size of electrical 
demand and energy savings.  Primary directed 
toward a buildings thermal energy reductions.  
This program requires a higher degree of 
engineering, monitoring, and verification as 
compared to other available programs.  Only 
selected trained P4P Partners can offer the 
program.  Partners must be able to conduct a 
building simulation model as part of the 
qualification and payment process.   

 


